From: Mark Dunlap <mark@springvalleyranch.com>

**Sent:** Monday, July 23, 2018 6:05 PM

**To:** Members of Water Resources Control Board; WQCP1Comments

**Subject:** Please adopt stronger flow protections for California's rivers to restore our salmon

Dear Members of Control Board,

Please encourage the State Water Board to increase river flows for salmon. Please don't be swayed by agribusiness demands.

Thank you, Mark Dunlap

Sincerely,

Mark Dunlap 3900 Doubletree Rd Butte Valley, CA 95965 mark@springvalleyranch.com